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Events! 
 

02/08/2022 - National Colouring Book Day 2022 – National Colouring Book Day recognises the joy 

children and adults alike derive from colouring in pages of designs.  Colouring and colouring books is a 

good way to help relax and unwind.  We will be doing lots of colouring activities on this day.   

10/08/2022 – World Lion Day – The children will learn all about Lions and their habitat on World Lion 

Day, the children will take part in making lion masks and many more activities. 

19/8/22 World Photography Day - also known as World Photo Day is an international celebration 

focusing on photography and its history, this is where the children in Honey Bees will be taking their 

own photographs and printing them off.  

30/08/22 School Leavers Graduation – Our graduation will be at 3pm for Bizzy Bees children who are 

leaving to attend reception.  The graduation will be around an hour in duration.  Parents of our Bizzy 

Bees school leavers are welcome to attend.  Can you please let the office know if you will be 

attending.   

 

 

Parents Notice 

Just a little reminder please when picking your children up from nursery.  It is one parent/career per 

family and please can you not let other parents enter the building.  Please can you wait until you are 

buzzed in.   

Please can parents/careers also put your mobile phone away when entering the building as we are 

keeping our children safe. 

As parents/careers are collecting their child please can you make sure that you close the gates going up 

the stairs, as this is to keep our children safe. 

Funding for 2 and 3 year old’s - Please can you make sure you update your funding code and check if 

your child is eligible to claim for 15 or 30 hours. 
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Employee of the month 
Employee of the month goes to Morgan walker for working extra hard and bringing new ideas into 

the room.  Morgan has also been a brilliant mentor to new staff in the room. 

Wellbeing Champion 

We have nominated Sara from Honey Bees to become the children and staff Wellbeing Champion 
at the nursery. This is to help and support staff and children with their own wellbeing. 

 

 

News from around the rooms… 

Baby Bees 

This month in the Baby Bees room the children have 

enjoyed exploring different messy play activities, by 

feeling different textures such as spaghetti and angel 

delight. 

Baby Bees children have enjoyed celebrating World 

Chocolate Day by creating their own chocolate bars and 

dipping strawberries into chocolate….yummy! 
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   Honey Bees  

 In Honeybees during World Chocolate Day the children 

created different recipes such as rice crispy cakes and 

making their own chocolates by mixing and pouring 

different ingredients. 

In Honey Bees the children celebrated Shark Awareness 

Day by the children exploring in the tuff tray learning 

about sharks and using brushes to dust the sharks’ teeth 

when finding them. 

For Ice Cream Day the children learnt how to make ice creams.  By using spoons and scoops the 

children also made different shapes with the ‘Mash Ice Cream’ such as waffles and cones. 

 

Bizzy Bees 

Bizzy Bees’ children have celebrated World Chocolate Day by 

doing some chocolate theme baking activities, focusing on 

their maths by working out the different consistencies with 

different ingredients.   

The Bizzy Bees children have also been working on team 

building by working together in their teams to solve problems 

and play games.  Such as transferring water from one side of 

the garden to the other, and they had a race in four groups to 

see who could make the biggest chain.  

 

 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please also look 

at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
 

If you have any queries or questions, please contact me and I will be happy to help. 

Shirley, Jenny and the staff team. 
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